
Redwood City Señors Softball Club
Minutes for the November 6, 2024 Board of Directors Meeting

Meeting brought to order at 6:35 p.m.
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City
Board members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, William Picht, Mike Lake, Randy Gavron, 
Ron Okada and Deborah Coyne
Not present: Rick Bowlby
Guests: Deb Kutch, Pete Kutch

AGENDA ITEMS
1.  Treasurer’s Report and Minutes Approved
2.  Holiday Party -  Pete and Deb report the Invitations have been sent and they are   
      receiving responses.  They are looking for items to raffle or auction.
3.  Scholarship discussion.  We are still discussing the scholarship program, hoping to   
      fine tune several issues we are having.
4.  Home plate at Hawes.  Randy brought up the problem with the batter’s box at Hawes
     Park.  Deb will talk to Eric Newby about the cost of repairs and ways the club might 
     help with fixing it.
5.  Saturday League - Pete reports we hope to start 11/16/24. We have 7 teams, 4 
     tournament teams and 3 from day/night players.  We discussed Saturday rules and 
     schedules.  
6.  Annual Club meeting January 8. Still hoping someone steps up to volunteer for the 
     board.  
7.  Rain Line update. Ron reports the phone costs $89.53 and should arrive soon.  The    
     cost will be $5.00 a month for the first 4 months, then $15.00 a month.
8.  Round table discussion. Bill brought up that the pizzas on the first Monday or 
     Tuesday of the month will cost roughly $6,000 for the year. The  Board thought the    
     players were enjoying it and will continue the pizza parties.  There was also
     discussion for food at Saturday play.

Meeting adjourned 8:59 p.m.
Next meeting -  Wednesday, December 4, 6:30
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne
     


